Amber Noworatzky

From:

Mike Howe

Sent:

Thursday, August 10, 2017 2:30 PM

To:

Amber Noworatzky

Subject:

Fwd: Walkway on Menasha Ave, St Francis Parish

Attachments:

20170731_125922_resized.jpg; 20170731_130124_resized.jpg

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Eric Sitkiewitz - D6" <esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org>

To: "Mike Howe" <mhowe@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Walkway on Menasha Ave, St Francis Parish

Good afternoon Alder Howe,

I am writing to request an agenda item for your next Public Safety committee meeting. I was contacted by members of St. Francis Parish located on Waldo Blvd. The issue is there is a walkway that extends into the lawn terrace on Menasha Ave. and they would like to have no parking between signs placed so thatthe walkway would be open to people walking. The issue is more prevalent during the winter mouths when snow piles up on the terrace and then patrons parking on the street have to walk in the street to the corner to enter the sidewalk rather than climbing over plowed snow piles.

Attached are two photos for reference and I look for discussion and possible action at your next meeting. If you need any additional information please contact me before the meeting.

Thank you,

Eric J. Sitkiewitz

Alderperson District 6 City of Manitowoc 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220 esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org Phone (920) 686-1324

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone



